ADDENDUM NO. 2

DATE: September 6, 2017

TO: All Potential Bidders %@‘{\/

FROM: Julie Smith Maxwell, Procurement Specialist

SUBJECT: Addendum No. 2 — Janitorial Services Recreational Centers
BIDS TO BE OPENED: September 22, 2017, at 11:00:00 a.m. Eastern Time

This addendum is being published to respond to questions asked by a potential bidder regarding
the above-referenced Invitation to Bid. This addendum becomes a part of the Contract
Document and modifies the original specifications as noted.

Question 1: Who is the current Contractor?
Response: The Cleaning Force

Question 2: How long has the current Contractor held the contract?

Response: One year
Question 3: How much are you paying the current Contractor per month/year?
Response: $99,000 per year

Question 4: Are there any changes in the new contract in comparison to the existing contract
{any additions or deletions)?

Response: Yes. The City has made many changes to the new specifications of this bid.

Question 5: Will a Contractor be able to bid on some of the Recreation Centers or do we have to
bid on all of them or in other words, will you all be awarding the Recreation Centers to more
than one Contractor?

Response: This Invitation to Bid is for one contract with one contractor for all recreation
centers listed within the bid documents.

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 2



